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Year 6 - you make us so proud! 

A big well done to our year 6 children. I have been so impressed with the commitment that you have 

shown to the preparations for your SATs tests. You have worked hard both at home and at school. I 

have even spied some people revising at lunchtime!  You are a credit to the school and you should 

be very proud of yourselves. 

A lesson in mindfulness 

We were lucky enough to host a special 

visitor here at school a few weeks ago. 

Buddhist monk Chok Yong toured the 

classrooms and answered questions from the 

children about the Buddhist faith. We all 

found the visit to be extremely enlightening! 

 

E-safety 

Thank you to everyone who came along to our e-

safety evening with Stuart Green. It was a fantastic 

turn out and we have received some glowing reviews 

via e-mail. I am glad that you all found it so useful! 

Summer Fete 

We  will be running our summer fete on Friday 29th 

June. Last year’s fete was a huge success and we 

would like to see you out in force to enjoy some 

summer fun. As in previous years, our year 6 children 

will be running their own stalls as part of our annual 

enterprise project. 

Playground Development 

Now that the weather is being a little more 

kind, we are able to move forward with our 

plans for the playground. Mr Robinson has 

been working hard on improvements to the 

EYFS outdoor area. We will shortly be 

demolishing the old playground sheds to 

make way for a new traversing wall similar to 

the one pictured below. 

 

 

 

 

Allotment Update 

Since The Rotary Club constructed our new beds, 

the allotment has been a hive of activity. The children 

have been working hard to ensure a bumper crop in 

the summer. 



Dates for the Diary 

Friday 25th May Open classrooms / break up for half term 

Monday 4th June Return to school 

Monday 4th - Wednesday 6th June Class 4 PGL residential 

Thursday 21st June inset day 

Friday 29th June Summer Fair 

Monday 9th July Sports day, KS1 performances (2:00 and 6:00) 

Tuesday 10th July KS2 performances (2:00 and 6:00) 

Wednesday 11th July Parent forum (2:00) 

Friday 13th July Open classrooms 

Wednesday 18th July Leavers Trip 

Friday 20th July Leavers assembly / break up for summer 

Open Classrooms 

Just a reminder that we will be holding our open classrooms event on 

Friday 25th May (3-4). We hope that you can join us to find out what 

your children have been getting up to over the last half term. 

150th 

Anniversary 

After meeting with the PTA 

and school governors, we 

are beginning to make 

arrangements for our 150th 

birthday celebrations. The 

event will be taking place 

on Saturday 29th 

September. We are 

planning a day of 

celebrations which will go 

on into the night. More 

information will on its way 

to you very soon. 

Parent Forum 

Our next parent forum will take 

place on Wednesday 11th July. 

Mrs Greig and I will be on hand 

from 2:00 to hear your views on 

development of the school 

premises including the school 

outdoor area and playground. 

Parentview 

We would like to draw your attention to the Parentview 

website. Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted 

what you think about your child’s school. The survey can 

be completed at any time; you don’t have to wait until the 

school is being inspected. The feedback available for 

Osgodby School is now more than a year old and we 

would like to hear your current views. We would 

appreciate it if you find the time to have a look at the 

website and leave us some feedback! 

The website link is www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

And then you can click on the ‘give your views’ tab. 

Performances 

You are all invited to join us for our 

summer performances later this term. 

Key Stage 2 will be performing ‘Fleeced’, 

a retelling of the ‘Quest for the Golden 

Fleece’ myth. Key Stage 1 will be 

performing ’ There’s a Sunflower in my 

Supper: an Environmental Musical’.   


